
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org);  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

SPELLING TEST: Friday, April 19th:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: A Portion of the Declaration of Independence 

  

 

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

Science: Plant and Animal 

Survival 

Math: See Chapter 17 

Newsletter Here            

*We are focusing on 

Subtraction 

Nature Study – 

Yucca Moth 

 

 

 

 

 

April 15th – April 19th: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• April 19th: First Grade 

Presents the Titan’s 

Creed during our all-

school assembly (8:20) 

 

• April 23rd at 6 p.m. Art 

Show and Book Fair  

 

• April 30th: Field Trip to 

the Fountain Creek 

Nature Center (details 

to come soon from your 

child’s teacher) 

 

• May 2nd and 3rd: End of 

Year Literacy Testing 
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Recitation: 

“We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men are 

created equal. That they are endowed by their Creator with 

certain, unalienable rights.  That among these are life, 

liberty and the pursuit of happiness.” 

-Thomas Jefferson 

 

 

 

 

Uniform Highlight: 

We are seeing a lot of bright neon colors and patterned socks.  

Please remember that uniform socks ought to be solid, neutral 

colors.  Thank you for your partnership in this matter!  
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